COPY.

; Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
Letter recd. 15th /8/35 KOBE, 27th July, 1938,

Prig. letter with"TAKAO MARU",

8.8, "TAKAO MARU" 8.8, "SEKEO MARU"
"K0SO MARU" "YAKUMO MARU",

"SEIKAI MARU"
Dear Sir,
I enclose herewith a copy of a letter from the
Owners of the above vessels in which they state that they
have decided to withdraw them from the Society's
Classification,
I am, Dear Sir,

. Yours ruithfully,




